
This is the weekly update for last week for the 300\400 N Washington Streetscape project.
 
Additional progress was made last week with the start of conduit installation for the
streetlights, drainage tie-ins and form work and pouring of concrete for curb and gutter.
 
This week has the following activities:

·         Wrapping up electrical conduit work
·         More forming and pouring of curb and gutter
·         Completion of drainage work
·         Potential for sidewalks late in the week.

 
As usual all of these activities are weather permitting but the forecast looks like hot and sunny
for the week.  If there are any issues or concerns please contact me and I will respond as
quickly as I can.
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